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This is to clarify for the inquiry that violence against a police officer does not include self defence 
against their civil war upon drug users.  

As has been clarified at length in our prior legal process, it is considered a matter of record that no 
criminal charges will be accepted if your police armed forces are injured or killed while executing 
an attack upon civilians under your drug legislation.  

All drug related violence against defending police armed forces is considered self defense against 
their military aggression. Your military is aware that we are legally considered civilians taking up 
arms against a hostile military and entitled to the honor and fair treatment of any similar citizen 
forced to defend themselves by force of arms.  

Thank you for your time. 
George Dickson. 




